
Minutes for a Board meeting of 12 June are in work.  Highlights: 

1.  The Board acknowledged that production of Minutes continued to be a problem.  A 

multi-person effort is underway to approve and post minutes by 30 June.  The Board 

recognised the critical requirement to communicate with the membership and Council. 

2.  The Commercial Director will be making changes to ECF website to strengthen 

positive messages and practical information to the membership. 

3.  The upcoming British Championships, Olympiad, European Schools and European 

Clubs events were reviewed.  All were progressing well. 

4.  The Board instructed the FIDE Delegate to vote for Garry Kasparov in the FIDE 

election and Silvio Danailov in the ECU election, and for the Chief Executive to make a 

statement to that effect with robust public support for Kasparov’s candidacy. 
 

Phil Ehr 

Chief Executive 
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